
WELCOME NEWSLETTER 2021 

WELCOME to the 2021 Monday Morning Senior Women’s Executive league.  
 

Our league is open to women aged 55 years and older. Since 2018, we have added 

37 members and are growing. We play on the 9-hole executive course on Monday 

mornings. We start play in May. There is no play on May 31 and July 5. League 

ends in August 30 with a luncheon after the round to socialize and give out prizes. 

Our purpose is to golf, get some exercise, socialize at a distance and have a good 

time! 

 

We strive to enrich the golf experience of our members by following the golf rules.  

New members requesting info to play on the senior women’s executive league can 

contact Janine Atwell at atwel01@comcast.net or Kathy Solem at 

Kathy.Solem@yahoo.com. We will use email, texting and our website to convey 

information to our members. 
 

http://atwel01@comcast.net
mailto:Kathy.Solem@yahoo.com

